
PROFESSOR N. R. HANSON'S LETTER TO THE EDITOR OF "THE NATION":

"Dear Sir:

Since writing "Hoosier Witch Hunt" (The Nation,
May 25th) I have learned that more wasgoing on
at I. U. in defense of YSA's civil rights than
I knew at the time. Professor Ralph Fuch's
letter to you was in large measure justified
and I am pleased to acknowledge this. More-
over, my article hurt and embarrassed friends
and colleagues at Indiana University - an
effect not at all envisaged when I undertook
to speak out against the Bloomington Prosecutor's
idea of ;the American way'. For this I wish
to apologize publicly. Strength and good luck
to my former associates in their resolve to keep
academic freedom high on the list of I.U.'s many
virtues.

Yours, etc.,

Norwood Russell Hanson"


